
 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

A huge thank you to the Whitley Friends for arranging the Christmas Raffle – it 

raised £398.00 for school funds. 

 

PARKING 

We are still getting regular complaints about parking before and after school in 

Barrington Court and other areas close by.  

Please, please, please park considerately. 

 

BUILDING WORK 

We are having some building work carried out from next Monday with improvements 

to the roof, electrics, and lighting. Please be aware the builders will be erecting 

barriers in the Key Stage 2 play area.  

 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Our Superheroes last week were  

ALNWICK with 99% - CONGRATULATIONS! 

Ford 95%   Lindisfarne  98%   Warkworth 96%   Chillingham 95% 

Blue 86%  Yellow 92%  Belsay 93%   Dunstanburgh 92%  Bamburgh 94%  

 

VALENTINE DISCO – TUESDAY 12th FEBRUARY  

BEDLINGTON SOCIAL CLUB 5.30-7.00pm 

The Whitley Friends will be selling tickets from Friday 1st February 

(from outside the school office) 

Please note that parents need to buy a ticket also – the children are your 

responsibility at the disco.  

IF YOU HAVE ANY DONATIONS FOR THE TOMBOLA PLEASE BRING THEM 

TO SCHOOL – smellies, bottles, chocolates etc. 

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

Friday 1st February – Out of School Achievements 

Friday 8th February -WOW Celebrations 

Friday 15th February -WOW Celebrations 
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